
FAIRVIEW ACRES - LATERAL WATER SHUT DOWN POLICY 

 

Any request made to shut down FALWUA system requires the submittal 

of a written work plan, including a schedule of work to be done for 

approval by a majority of the Board. The Board meets on the third 

Tuesday of the month. The following fees will be assessed and must be 

paid upfront based on the number of days per season requested: 

• For the first 3 days of shutoff: $150 per day 

• For each day exceeding 3 days: $500 per day not to exceed 7 days. 

Should time need to be extended past the seven-day requirement, 

further approval is required, and project may be subject to delay after 

regular water season.  

Lateral Shut Down Form to be filled out and submitted prior to work 

commencing. 

Include all plans, drawings, specifications, and timeline for work to be 

completed. 

Any work completed prior to approval is subject to fines related to 

damages caused as a result of the water being off.  

 

Adopted September 17, 2024, by Board of Directors for Fairview Acre Water Lateral Users Association. 

 

 


